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June 8, 2017 
 

 
 

The Honorable Jerry Brown 
State Capitol, Suite 1173 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Dear Governor Brown: 
 
On behalf of the California State Board of Food and Agriculture, I want to thank 
you for your support of career technical education (CTE), specifically within the 
agriculture and natural resources industry sector.  CTE funding is important for 
programs like the FFA and 4-H that engage K-12 students in hands-on 
experiences and leadership skills development that prepares them for the 
innovation and technological advancements necessary for a thriving food and 
farming sector. 
 
On behalf of your State Board of Food and Agriculture, I applaud your 
commitment to ongoing funding for these programs directed through the 
California Department of Education and respectfully recommend that CTE 
funding remain a priority within the state budget.  As the nation’s largest 
agricultural producer, we have much to gain by investing in the future of students 
who will help lead our industry at a critical time of securing food and water 
security while demonstrating conservation and stewardship practices to mitigate 
the impacts of climate change.   
 
CTE is a critical resource for California’s rural and urban communities – 
connecting those interested in agricultural careers with the training and 
leadership skills that help them to succeed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Craig McNamara 
President 
 
cc:  Secretary Karen Ross, California Department of Food and Agriculture 


